St. John the Baptist Catholic School
10 South Lincoln Street - Smithton, Illinois 62285
PHONE: (618) 233-0581
www.stjohnsschool.us


January 13th, 2021

Subject: Annual Asbestos Management Plan Availability Notice

Dear Faculty Members, Staff, and Parents:

The following notification is being released for compliance with the regulations of the Federal AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act) guidelines for the management of asbestos containing materials in schools.

As required, the building at St. John the Baptist Catholic School was initially inspected for asbestos and the findings of the inspection were documented in the school’s Asbestos Management Plan. As required under AHERA Rules and Regulations, Six Month Surveillances and Three Year Reinspections are routinely conducted and any change in the conditions of the asbestos materials is being documented.

The Asbestos Inspection Report and Management Plan are on file in the school’s administrative office and are available for public review Monday through Friday between 8:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M. Individuals interested in reviewing the Management Plan are asked to submit a written request to the school. 

Sincerely



Mrs. Sarah Lanham
Principal

